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HELP US DECIDE THE FUTURE OF THE
WALLACE CIVIC AUDITORIUM SITE!
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Built in the 1940s to honor veterans, the Wallace Civic
Auditorium site served as our high school until the
current building was constructed in 2003. The site was
abandoned in the 2020s, and asbestos, lead-based paint,
metals, and mold were all confirmed at the site last year.
NEl Now, Wallace School District wants your input on how

WALLRCELTJIIJC}P(;OL to best clean up and reuse the site for the benefit of our

local District children and families.

Owned by Wallace School District, this
property has long been a part of our
community, so we want to hear from
you! Please scan the QR code to take
our short survey (about 5 minutes).
Responses are needed by July 31, 2025.




